Dear Friends in the Lord,

This will be a rather short prayer/news bulletin this time as there is not a lot happening at the moment as
far as activities are concerned.

As already said the court case concerning the sale of the property at the Voice of the Gospel ministries is
ongoing and all is very quiet on that front at the moment. We will let you know when we have more
news.

Tomorrow, 3rd, we will have a baptismal service in the church. A woman from a Muslim background will
be baptised. As we have already said there are 5 others preparing for baptism, but they are still
considering the matter. Some may well go ahead with it in the near future. Please pray for T as she
makes this step and that she will be strengthened and encouraged as she walks with the Lord.

Alison's visits to see her eye specialists on 21st of July went well and there has been a bit of progress.
She is not to go back to see the orthoptist about her double vision problem unless something else crops
up. She continues to wear a prism on her glasses.

She saw the other specialist too about her macular degeneration problem and he prescribed an eye

injection on 30th July which went well. She will see him again in September to see what the program of
injections in the future will be.

Graham is to see a specialist on 26t of this month about a sore on his head which he has had for some
time now. He was followed up by a dermatologist for this but because it is not healing has now been
referred to the hospital to have it removed.

We have had it a bit cooler over the past week or two. The heat wave was quite difficult to cope with, but
we are now having more normal temperatures - around 30°C, which are a lot easier to cope with.

We trust that you are enjoying your summer and that you are able to have a break. We have family with
us at the moment, so we are enjoying times with them.

We thank you again for your prayer fellowship with us and join in sending our warm greetings in the
Lord,

Graham et Alison.
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